
 

Keeping In Touch 
Below you'll find great ways to follow along with the action taking place on The Shores during 
your camper’s session at Kawaga! Parents can ALWAYS communicate directly with Camp. 
This includes nurses, administration staff, Lauren, and Ty—via phone calls or emails. We will 
return all calls and emails within 24 hours.  
 
Kawaga’s Contact Information 

●​ The Camp Line: (715) 356-6262 
●​ For Quickest Response: parents@kawaga.com 
●​ Ty’s Email: ty@kawaga.com, Lauren’s Email: lauren@kawaga.com  
●​ Crow’s Nest Email (Health Questions): nurse@kawaga.com  

 
Communicating With Your Camper 
The best way to stay in touch with your son, and with the day-to-day ongoings of Camp, is 
via Campanion.  
 
The Campanion app is a mobile app that was built specifically to help communicate the 
experience of camp. The Campanion app puts camp photos, updates, and memories in one 
place making it easy for parents to experience their camper’s moments while giving camp 
directors a modern tool to share the wonder of their experience. 
 
To get started, follow these simple steps: 

●​ Download the Campanion app 
●​ Use your CampInTouch Account email address and password to log in 
●​ Complete forms online and upload completed paperwork right in the app 
●​ Upload a training photo of your child, which enables the app to send you photos of 

your camper over the summer. 
●​ Ensure you have push notifications enabled within your phone settings so you can 

receive important updates from camp all year long! 
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E-Letters 
Campanion will also make sending letters easier than ever. Using the Letters feature in the 
app, you’ll be able to write emails to your camper as often as you’d like. We’ll also upload 
handwritten messages from your camper, which you can read right in the app. 

Mail 
TO SEND MAIL THROUGH A MAIL CARRIER, PLEASE USE THE FOLLOWING ADDRESS: 
Camper's Name - Camper’s Cabin Number (If Known) 
Camp Kawaga 
10,000 Kawaga Road 
Minocqua, WI 54548 
 
Camp Photos 
We’ll be sharing photos all summer long, and Campanion’s facial recognition technology 
automatically searches for campers and tags them for you to view in the app. This saves 
you time sifting through hundreds of photos. Once you’ve logged in, you’ll see an option to 
upload a training photo of your child. This enables the technology to identify your campers 
and receive notifications whenever they appear in camp photos. 

Kawaga’s Blog and Newsletters 
All of our blogs and newsletters will be available under the “news” section of our Camp 
Kawaga website. They will also be available on the Campanion App.   

●​ Ty's Take - Reflective and relevant stories of the magic we get to see at camp 
●​ Lauren's Letters - Camp through the eyes of our camp Mom! 
●​ Saturday Sermons - Written messages from our staff delivered during our Saturday 

service. 
●​ Weekly Pineneedle - Kawaga newspaper written by campers, edited by counselors 

sent electronically every week, and in print at camp.  
 
Social Media 
We would love for you to follow us across our platforms to stay up to date while camp is in 
session and year-round with the latest from Kawaga. 
FOLLOW US ON: 

●​ Instagram  
●​ Facebook  
●​ Twitter  
●​ Vimeo  

 
Kawaga Videos – Video updates will be published on our Vimeo page and cross-posted on 
social media. 
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